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COVID-19: Treasury Secretary Announced
Extension of Deadline

The Treasury Secretary just announced that the deadline for filing tax

returns, originally due April 15th, has now been extended to July

15th. 

This new deadline is in alignment with the previously reported

extension of payments. At this time, we are waiting for the IRS to

issue official guidance on some specific questions we still have. Once

that guidance has been released, we will send updates along with any

state updates that become available.

 

To All Rosen Clients:

Although the deadline has been postponed, please continue to send

your tax documents electronically to us. Even with an extended

deadline, we are still working hard to complete your returns. 

Stay safe and healthy.
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